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Name

Ronald Leukhardt

Address

16761 Gridiron Rd. P.O.Box 547
Cobb Island, MD 20625

Phone

3016432042

Email

rlittleluke@gmail.com

Are you:

Against Topic

Comment

I am against this new handgun law. As a prior law enforcement officer in both Prince George's County and Charles
County Sheriff's Office( 22 yrs and 20 yrs). I have been involved with numerous high profile arrests. My chances of
needing my weapon for personal proctection are great. Also I participate in the LEOSA program for retired law
enforcement officers. All officers involved have a written examination and a proficiency/ qualification with the
firearm. I would think in todays environment this is the type of person you would want to carry their firearm
anywhere at anytime. You could be the one who could benifit from one of these officers carrying his firearm.
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